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The importance of education and consultation 
 
I think education is going to be important.  We need to educate the population of the obligations 
under the Human Rights Act and the responsibilities of employers and landlords—different 
organizations—and we also need to be more proactive.  We need to make sure that we’re 
consulted before different legislations are adopted by government and different policies by 
different agencies to make sure that all of these legislation and policies are conforming to the 
Human Rights Act. 
 
 
 


